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AIR GUARD (R)

KONK (R)

INSECTICIDE

ABS AIR SPRAY

FOR HORSES

CONTACT/REPELLENT

ABS AIR SPRAY

Repels and Kills
Stable Flies, Face Flies, House Flies, Horn Flies, 

Horse Flies, Deer Flies, Mosquitoes & Gnats

AGRICULTURAL

Quiet Spray

GUARANTEE: 
Pyrethrins    0.20%

Piperonyl Butoxide   2.00%
Di-n-propyl Isocinchomeronate    1.20%

REGISTRATION NO. 24252

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

WARNING       FLAMMABLE

Net Wt.  325 g

AIR GUARD CONTROL
8001 Keele Street
Concord, Ontario

L4K 1B2



CONTAINER CAN BE HELD IN ANY POSITION, EVEN UPSIDE DOWN TO SPRAY
INSECTS IN THE MOST DIFFICULT-TO-REACH AREAS SUCH AS THE
UNDERSIDE BELLY OF THE HORSE.

DIRECTIONS: SHAKE CAN WELL BEFORE USING.  To protect horses from
attacks of Flies, Mosquitoes & Gnats.  Remove mucous secretions
from face of animal.  Apply spray lightly to back, belly, ear &
leg regions where the specific attacking insects feed.  Avoid
eyes, nose and mouth.  Not to be used on newborn or nursing
foals.  Do not soak skin.  Do not cover horses immediately after
treating.  Do not apply to back of animal prior to saddling. 
Repeat treatment daily, if necessary.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Contents under
pressure.  Do not place in hot water or near radiators, stoves or
other sources of spark.  Discontinue use if dermal or nasal
irritation develops.  Do not contaminate feed or water troughs. 
Do not use on sick animals or animals under drug or pesticide
treatment.  Before using on pregnant animals consult a
veterinarian.  Avoid inhalation of spray.  Wash hands after use.

DISPOSAL: When container is empty, press valve to release
pressure.  Dispose of empty container in regular garbage.  Do not
puncture or incinerate.

FIRST AID: If sprayed in your eyes, flush for 15 minutes with
water.  If on skin, wash with soap and water.  If irritation
persists, obtain medical attention.  If accidently swallowed,
obtain medical attention or call poison control centre at once.

NOTICE TO BUYER:

Seller’s guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto.  The buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.



******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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